
       Peace River Regional Cattlemen’s Assoc. 

       C/o Bag 6017 

       Fort St. John, BC V1J 4H6 

       March 27, 2024 

 

Peace River Regional District 

Box 810 

Dawson Creek, BC V1G 4H8 

 

Attention:  Board of Directors. 

 

   The Peace River Regional Cattlemen’s Association would like to thank you for the funding provided to 

help run our Livestock Protection Program. 

   The program was started in 2013 and ran for approximately ten years.  It was very successful in what it 

was designed to do – to help cover the cost incurred when Ranchers suffered multiple losses from 

predation by wolves. 

   The BC Cattlemen’s Association now has a program through the BC Agriculture.  It is somewhat 

inadequate, but in 2013 we had nothing.  Once again, thank you and perhaps, we may need your 

assistance again in the future. 

 

   Sincerely,  

 

   Dave Harris 

   President 

   Peace River Regional Cattlemen’s Association. 

 

 


